

# Bethel Township Board of Trustees October 18, 2016 Workshop Meeting

# **Administration**

#### Administration

## 1: Access Engineering (Brice) with Phoneton Water Update

Discussed the time line of the project and the financial course that will need to be taken.

### 2: Open House review.

The open house was a success. Residents enjoyed good food, Extrication exercise, Care Flight landing, and good company. The children enjoyed a bouncy house, decorating pumpkins, putting out a pretend house on fire with a real fire hose and water. And the first time event of painting the inside of the snow plows was a huge success.

### 3: Levy Update

**Adjournment 9:40** 

We will be handing out flyers next week with factual information about the Fire Levy, and information about the spaghetti dinner that is being held on October 26<sup>th</sup> at the Fire House. There will be a presentation on the Levy.

Mr. Gary Biggs, President	Mrs. Vanhaaren, Trustee
Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee	Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer